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Thank you for your interest in becoming a new member of kstate CREDIT UNION. 
We are excited to start a financial relationship with you. We believe in our vision 
of "It's only banking ... but when done right, with passion, care and love, it's much 
more than that!"  
 
Our team is dedicated to meeting your financial goals and supporting you with 
anything that you may need. We offer a variety of products and services that can 
be tailored to fit your needs. We feel that all our products and services are great 
but that they may not be for everyone. We will sit with you and provide you 
information so that you can make well informed decisions about your financial 
future.  
 
After you have completed the online membership, we may need to verify certain 
information that is required by the US Patriot Act. A non-expired, government 
issued photo id and proof of your address is required. If you are submitting an 
application for a minor child, we will also need the social security card provided. If 
follow up is needed, one of our team members will reach out to you. 
 
Please let us know if you have any additional questions before or during the 
process of becoming a new member. We will be glad to answer any questions 
that you may have. You may reach us by texting or calling 785-776-3003 or 
sending an email to info@kstatecu.com. A team member experienced with 
opening new accounts will assist you with your questions. We are looking forward 
to serving you. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

LaRae J. Kraemer 
LaRae J. Kraemer 
President/CEO 
kstate CREDIT UNION 


